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Peter White & 1J White Team,

I would like to take this time to express my deepest appreciation to the 1J
White team for the amount of tireless hours and dedication your team put
into installing our new cooler, here at the La Habra Bakery. Even with
overcoming all the obstacles that were in our way, we overcame them and
the project was a SUCCESS.

We as a Team managed to disassemble and install a new cooler in nearly 4
days! That is more than incredible, that was unbelievable. And if not for the
“IJ WHITE TEAM?”, I believe we may have not accomplished this in such
short time. I would like to personally thank Tamer, Joe and Ziggy for the
extra efforts they put forth during the entire installation. They not only built
their cooler, they assisted La Habra in the modifications needed to achieve a
successful startup. The new cooler has been up and running for the past 5
days with minimal problems. This week we will address most, if not all, the
minor issues we have been experiencing. With a project this large and an
installation that was achieved in a matter of days, these issues are to be
expected and we will continue to finesse to the La Habra Bakery standards.

Again, I would like to thank all of you for your help and determination your
team demonstrated last week for the successful results we have today.

Thank you,

Bill Argyle

Chief Engineer,
Ph# 714.446.1832
Fax# 714.446.1841
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